January 13th. 1939.

CHICHESTER.

My dear Professor Barth,

I am delighted to get your letter and will do my best to help. There may be a slight difficulty owing to the period at which your son is free. Some of the Theological Colleges may be having their vacation during part of June, as the Anglican Trinity Ordinations take place on June 4th. and the Colleges end their term then and tend to return at the end of July. I will let you know later on, and I hope we shall see your son in this house.

Your sincoly George licerty: